
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Installation of New Water Mains 
Yale Ave., 1

st
 to Harrison 

 

What 
Replacement of existing cast iron mains with new 8” PVC mains and installation of 
new water services and fire hydrants.   

When 

Construction is expected to commence on June 6, 2017 with completion expected by 
mid-July 2017. The City of Claremont permitted working hours are from 10:30PM to 
6AM on Yale Ave & 10:30PM to 5AM on Second St., Sunday night through Thursday 
night. 

Streets and parking areas will be open to traffic during non-working hours. Yale Ave. 
will be open to traffic at 6AM each morning & Second St. will be open to traffic 
between Harvard Ave. and Indian Hill Blvd. at 5AM each morning. 

Where 
The new pipeline will be installed along Yale Avenue, from First Street to Harrison 
Avenue & along Second Street, from Indian Hill Blvd. to the alley approximately 
200ft east of Yale Ave.  

What to 
Expect 

Construction crews with backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks and hand tools will be 
digging along the new pipeline alignment. Full street closures, including parking areas, 
will be in effect on Yale Ave. and Second St. during construction working hours. The 
construction crews will make every effort to keep dust to a minimum.  Please expect 
an increased level of noise during the construction period. Weekly activities such as 
trash pick-up will not be interrupted. As sections of the new main are completed, 
crews will disinfect the main. This step is necessary to protect public health and to 
ensure compliance with the Waterworks Standards.  Following the disinfection 
period, crews will flush the chlorinated water and any construction related sediment 
from the main. Crews will dechlorinate the water before discharge.  Generally, as 
underground activities are completed the crews will progress to the next underground 
sections and come back near the end of the project to perform landscape and 
hardscape restoration as well as perform final street paving. 

Contacts 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for this 
project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service Center at 
(800) 999-4033. 

 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 
work to improve your water system. 

 
At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for more than 

80 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, quality water and great 
service to customers in 75 communities across California. 

 
Project #31731324 


